
                                                                                             
 

President's Office  

 
 

  

March 26, 2020 

 

To the entire university community, 

 

The administration of Albizu University continues to take the necessary actions to safeguard the health and well-

being of the entire university community in the face of the COVID-19 pandemic. Following the recommendations of 

the health authorities, the government and our institutional committee for the management of the pandemic, we 

inform you of the following actions: 

 

1. The academic activities of the current semester will continue virtually until the end of the semester. 

Therefore, no student should visit the premises. 

2. The Miami Campus will continue to be closed until further notice, but administrative work and services will 
continue to be offered remotely.  

3. Administrative activities will continue remotely until further notice. The situation and recommended 

guidelines for the management of the pandemic will be periodically evaluated in order to determine when 

the administrative work will be resumed on campus. 

4. We will continue to use the official communication channels to keep the university community informed. 

These channels are albizuinfo.com, the following phone numbers, 305-702-7875 for students and 305-702-

7880 for employees, and the official social networks of the institution. 

 

All necessary steps have been taken for the implementation of these actions, developing the necessary infrastructure 

and safeguarding the quality and compliance requirements of our academic program with licensing standards.  The 

United States and the world are going through an unprecedented situation. But in this scenario, we must continue 

doing our best to recover from this crisis. Rest assured that the administration of Albizu University will do everything 

in its power to safeguard the health, safety, and well-being of the entire university community.  

 

I urge you to stay informed and to follow the guidelines of social distancing that will allow us to flatten the contagion 

curve and eventually resume our face-to-face activities. We will continue to be in communication with you. 

 

Cordially, 

 
José Pons Madera, PhD 
President 
 


